
Monday 18th September 2023
Dear Parent/Carers,

School Priorities 2022/23

The leadership team have spent the last few weeks reviewing last year’s progress and
beginning to develop our School Development Plan for the academic year 2022/23. For this we
would love to hear the voice of our parents. Our priorities are;

Priority What this includes:
1- Provide high-quality
teaching and learning

● High-quality teaching and learning
● Ensure children make progress and attain well

2 - To strengthen the
EYFS curriculum

● EYFS provision is in-line with our ‘Early Excellence’ vision
● Develop communication and language skills
● Robust phonics and early reading teaching is in place

3 - Raise overall
behaviour expectations
and standards

● Clear behaviour system based on our values
● Provide holistic approach to behaviour including children

taking ownership
● Improve whole school attendance so it is more in-line with

national expectations
4 - Enhance the SEND
provision across the
school

● Clear audit of SEND needs across the school
● Develop a staffing structure to ensure needs of children are

met
● Provide specific SEND training opportunities to meet the

needs of those children with EHCPs or with SEND
5 – Develop leadership
at all levels

● Leadership training to provide additional support and
capacity across the school

● All staff are able to succeed in their roles
● Links with the community are improved over the year,

including improved communication
Please find opportunities to give your feedback in the next page.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr I Atwal
Headteacher
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Feedback questions

Do you feel something else should be included?
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

How do you feel you can contribute to the school and community?
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

When you think of our school, what’s the first thought that comes to mind?
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

How could you feel more informed and involved in the school community?
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________

Yours sincerely,

Mr I Atwal
Headteacher


